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The Bradley section of Hwy 30 has long been a dangerous area of road network. 

Over the past decades few things have been done to mitigate the dangers of driving 

this road. As someone who lives and works in the vicinity, I hear many telling's fatal 

accidents or news reports of mishaps on Hwy 30. The fact that I haven't had a 

collision on this section of road is mostly due to luck. That needs to change. 

Something needs to be done for the people of Oregon. We need real change, so we 

don't have more needless and preventable deaths of family and loved ones. 


